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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Footpath upgrade 
Council will soon commence works to construct a 1.5 metre wide footpath to connect the existing 
footpath on Boundary Street to the existing footpath on Eaglesfield Street at Beaudesert. 
 
These works will improve safety for pedestrians and enhance accessibility, and provide important 
connections for residents in the neighborhood and will be delivered under Council's 2022 - 2023 Capital 
Works Program. 
 
This project is part of Council's commitment to providing an accessible and serviced region and 
maintaining and improving the region's civil infrastructure. 

WHEN WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works are scheduled to commence in early September 2022 and are expected to take up to 4 weeks 
to complete, weather and construction conditions permitting. 
 
Planned hours of work are between 6.30am and 6.00pm, Monday to Saturday. 

WHERE WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works will be carried out along the intersection of Boundary Street and Eaglesfield Street in Beaudesert.  

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

Vehicular access to some of the properties may be affected from time to time throughout these works. 
Council officers will communicate directly with affected residents prior to minimise disruption. 
 
Motorists and pedestrians should follow roadwork traffic signage and directions from on-site personnel.  
Additional measures to direct vehicles and pedestrians will be provided where required to ensure public 
safety during the project.  
 
Construction plant will be active in the area during project construction, and there will be noise and 
vibration at the site. Every effort has been made to keep disruption to a minimum to reduce the impact 
on the travelling public.  

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to business owners, pedestrians and 
motorists while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated 
during this time whilst these works are undertaken. 
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QUESTIONS?

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council by calling 
(07) 5540 5111 or by email to mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Boundary 
Street and Eaglesfield Street Beaudesert Footpath Upgrade".

Image: Indicative map showing the area of works at Boundary Street and Eaglesfield Street in Beaudesert. 
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